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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We would like to invite you to a parents meeting on Wednesday 7th 

November 2018 at 3.30pm in 6W classroom to share information about 
the end of KS2 assessments that your child will be completing this year.  

 
The purpose of the meeting is to; 

 
 Explain the format of the tests  

 Share with you the requirements in reading, writing, mathematics 

and grammar, punctuation and spelling in order for your child to 

meet the expected standard 

 Look at the revision guides that are being used by your child this 

year 

 Explain the format for the week of testing 

The meeting will last no longer than one hour and should be informative 
as well as offer suggestions for how you can support your child at home. 

Please complete the slip below to confirm your attendance.  

 
 

We look forward to seeing you 
 

The Year 6 Team 
 

 

 

I would like to attend the end of KS2 assessments meeting on Wednesday 7th 

November 2018. 

I would like to reserve _______ places.  

 

Name of child ______________________________         Class ________ 

 

Signed _______________________ 
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